
March 29, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs/Mr, 
 
 
   The “revised” proposal forwarded by the developer, Briday, has not changed in regards with the zoning, 
density and height of the buildings. It is greatly similar with the previous proposal which created so much 
animosity and discontent among the neighbouring residents. This proposal will create an overpopulated, high 
traffic and ugly area in the heart of our neighbourhood. 
 
 This neighbourhood is not fit for such overcrowding and rezoning to R3. The R1 zoning is more appropriate 
and sensible considering our decades old infrastructure. We already have problems with flooding and adding 
to the infrastructure would not help it. This development must be a R1 zoning. 
 
  We lived in this area for 19 years and really enjoy it. Tecumseh is a good place to be. We always had our 
concerns addressed and taken care of. We realize that the old Victoria School propriety has to be developed 
but we trust that Tecumseh Town Council will protect our rights of having a voice  in it and help us 
have a thriving, functional and beautiful neighbourhood for the years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carmen and Gabriel Acsinia.  
 

 
Tecumseh, On 
 
 




